
A word from Mr Lloyd 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had a fantastic few weeks at Woodside; it was so busy 

that we didn’t get time to write a newsletter last week – many apologies! I’d like to 

begin by saying a huge thank you to the Woodside Association for organising such a 

brilliant Summer Fair. It was a wonderful event, full of fun and community spirit, 

and it wouldn’t have been possible without the hard work and dedication of our 

amazing parent volunteers. The children had also clearly been practising for the 

“dunk the Headteacher”, as I’m sure their aim was better this year! 

Our Year 6 pupils have also made us incredibly proud on their recent residential at 

Mill on the Brue. Their behaviour was exemplary throughout, and it was heartening 

to see them supporting one another and rising to the challenges they faced.   

Whether it was tackling a high ropes course or simply being away from home, they 

showed great resilience and teamwork. A big thank you as well to the staff who  

accompanied the trip, your willingness to give up your own time to provide these 

memorable experiences is so appreciated. 

I’d also like to congratulate Year 4 on a fantastic set of results in the Multiplication 

Tables Check. We achieved some great results, with 82% of children scoring 21+ and 

48% achieving full marks! With an average score of 22.8, all of these scores are  

higher than the national average for last year and are a significant improvement on 

Woodside’s own scores from last year! 

Looking ahead, we’re very excited about Transition Day next Tuesday. It’s always a 

special moment in the school year as children meet their new teachers and begin to 

look ahead to the next stage of their journey at Woodside. 

And don’t forget, the Colour Run is coming up on Thursday 18th July! It promises to 

be a joyful, energetic celebration to round off the year. Make sure to book your 

place! Details and the booking link can be found later in this newsletter. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

Best wishes, 

Mr Lloyd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Date  Event 

27.06.25 After School Hockey Tournament  

30.06.25 Year 4 Trip to Verulamium 

01.07.25 Transition Day 

02.07.25 Year 6 games @ DCSH 

10.07.25 5HM Forrest School morning  

08.07.25 Year 6 enterprise after school 

09.07.25 Year 3 Trip to West Wittering Beach 

11.07.25 Taekwondo taster session- whole school  

15.07.25 Rocksteady Summer Performance 10am 

17.07.25 Year 6 afternoon and evening           
performance  

18.07.25 Woodside’s Got Talent 

18.07.25 Colour Run after school 

21.07.25 End of Year achievement assembly  

21.07.25 Year 6 leaver afternoon assembly  - 
Parents invited  

23.07.25 Last Day of half term. School finish @ 
1.30pm  

No HOZ after school bookings, but 
breakfast Club is available.  

Friday 27th June 2025 

Click here for the calendar of  

24/25 Term Dates 

Please see our Easyfundraising QR code for 

anyone who is able to make a donation     

towards school activities and events which are 

additional to the regular curriculum. If you are 

able to, please scan the below code and    

donate what you can- thank you on behalf of 

all at Woodside! 

House Point Totals 

Week 7&8 856 671 565 647 

 Maple Willow Elm Cedar 

Dates for cross country 2025/26  

• Saturday 27th September - Gayhurst School 

• Saturday 8th November - Hervines 

• Saturday 31st January - Lowndes Park 

• Saturday 7th March - Lowndes Park (reverse route) 

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=48
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=48


• Summer MegaCamps FTS 

• Girls’ Cricket at Amersham Cricket Club – Fun Morning (Sunday 13th July) & Weekly Coaching 

• Multisports Amersham - Summer Holiday Workshop  

Please see below for some useful and interesting links to webpages shared with the school office for your 

information...  

• A huge well done to the following students for their awards in a TKD Taekwondo 

competition… 

 - Spencer in Year 4 won a silver and bronze medal 

 - Kateryna in Year 5 won a silver medal 

 - Borys in Year 3 also won a silver medal! 

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/CB495B499AEB237252A982B07D54EBF1.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/148178CD4CBE8872DD77DC029A4BC6FD.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/C70C78498167540F068D0FE684863E9C.pdf




Year 6 Enterprise  

Y6 Enterprise Fair 8th of July 

3.15pm-4.15pm 

MUST BRING CASH (coins) - NO CARDS ACCEPTED. 

 

Please see some posters on the next few pages, which have 

been designed by the Year 6 students, advertising their stalls 

for the event. Please come and show your support after 

school on 8th July.  








